
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

What a magnificent milestone celebrating Hague’s 

100th Anniversary.  It is a beautiful testimony to our 

community to have so many clergy return for this 

celebration.  I want to thank the Music Ministry 

from all 3 churches for the outstanding music.  

Thank you to the committee who helped pull it all 

together. Thank you to Hague’s sister churches for 

their support and prayers. And thank you to Fr. Joe 

Busch, our Episcopal Vicar, Fr. Tom Babiuch, Fr. 

Tom Curry, Fr. Matt Duclos, Fr. George Fleming, 

Fr. Steve Moore, Fr. Joe O’Brien, & Deacon Bob 

Wubbenhorst for joining us today.  Shout out to Fr. 

Chris DeGiovine for joining us also.  The Glory of 

God was felt by the congregation and parishioners 

from our sister churches who also participated in 

this amazing 100th Anniversary Mass.  The 

fellowship following was absolutely amazing.     

 

Pastoral Council Meeting 
Tuesday, September 12th, 4:30 pm 

 

 

 

Intentions & Mass Cards:  Please call Rita 

Whitney at 518-338-6858. 

8/20 7:30 am Richard & Gloria Fogarty  

   Req. Cathy Fogarty 

10:30 am Tommy Muscatello Req. Zic Family 

10:30 am  Dick Burmaster Req. Patrica Poersch 

10:30 am Norman Helmstetter Req. Anne Helmstetter 

8/27 7:30 am James Carey Req. Cathy Fogarty 

10:30 am Theresa Hogan  

Req. Mary & Mark Linden 

10:30 Mary & Edward Helmstetter  

Req. Anne Helmstetter 

Prayer Intentions: Please call Pat Nugent  

                                                 518-668-2765 
Offertory: 8/13  $2,038 2nd Coll $1,002 School Support 

 2023 ANNUAL GOLF CLASSIC 

Monday, September 18, 2023 

  Cronin’s Golf Resort                          

Shot Gun Start at 1pm 

                  Register Online!                                              

 www.northcountryministry.org/golf 

       400 Per Team, $100 Per Golfer 

 

NCM is seeking donations of 

Men's Clothes, specifically clothes 

and shoes geared toward summer! 

If you would like to donate clothes 

to NCM, please drop them off 

Monday & Tuesday from 9 a.m. - 

Noon at the front building 

located at 3933 Main Street, 

Warrensburg, NY 12885 

Food Pantry:  We will once again be collecting for 

the Food Pantry for all three churches.  There is a 

bin in the back in which you can place your items 

for donation.  This will be brought to North Country 

Ministry.  They are especially looking for items that 

have pull tabs (no can opener to use), shelf stable 

food.   Also, personal hygiene products, cleaning 

products & kid friendly foods.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Intentions & Mass Cards:  Please call Kathy 

DeBartolo at 518-494-7873 

8/26 5:30 pm Margaret Lamb Req. Carroll Family 

9/2 5:30 pm  Tony Chabarek Req. Regina Chabarek 

9/9 4:00 pm Carol Halliday  

Req. MaryAnn & Gerry Marmillo 

Offertory:  8/13   $3,220 

Ushers:  We are looking to schedule Ushers for the 

summer Masses. Ushers will help seat people and 

do the collection.   Please see the greeter in the back 

to sign up.   

Fall Frolic:  Ticket sales for the raffle will run 

through September 24th, the day of the drawing! 

The raffle is $100 each.  If we sell all 200 tickets, 

there will be 3 prizes of $3,333.33.  The venue this 

year for the Fall Frolic will be in the Parish Center.  

We will have wine, cheese and finger food 

fellowship, and will run from 2 pm to 4 pm. Our 

famous basket raffle is also returning! Bring your 

wrapped and itemized basket to the church on or 

before September 4th. The earlier the better, as it 

promotes the raffle. There will be a sign-up sheet 

for all who will be doing a basket and sign-up sheet 

for anyone who would like to bring a finger food to 

share.  So far, we have sold 81 Raffle Tickets! 

As our expenses continue to increase dramatically, 

please take a look to see if you could increase your 

offertory. Our insurance has increased by 24%.  

Fuel and other expenses continue to increase. 

Those of you who are returning or will be 

returning to your winter residences, as a thought, 

can you perhaps consider remembering your North 

Country family once a month with a donation?  We 

are forever grateful for who you are and what you 

do for us.  

Without you, we could not exist.   

To do online offertory go to 

northernpointscluster.weebly.com  

and follow the prompts.  Each church has its own 

link.   

 
 

 

 
 

 

Intentions & Mass Cards: 

Please call Kathy DeBartolo at 518-494-7873 

8/19 Jill Raymond Req. Ginny Raymond 

Offertory:  8/6   $692    8/13 $936  

Summer Raffle: Our religious education program 

will benefit from this raffle.  The prize is a Patio 

Table Set.  The tickets are $5 each.  The drawing 

will be on Sat, 9/2/23.   

 We want you to know how much we enjoy the 

presence of our Summer Communities.  As you 

appreciate the beauties of the Adirondack, you help 

us all not to take such gifts of God’s Creation for 

granted.  Your participation in our weekend 

liturgies truly imbue our prayers with the awareness 

that God is in our midst.    

 As you prepare for the upcoming Fall 

Season, we want to remind you how you can stay in 

touch with your summer family.  God Bless you all! 

St. James 
North Creek 

 

St. Isaac Jogues 

Chestertown/Hague 

To Our Summer Folks 

Church of the Blessed Sacrament 
Bolton Landing 

100th Anniversary  
of  

St. Isaac Jogues, Hague 

20th & 21st Sunday of  

Ordinary Time 
August 20, & 27, 2023 

North Country Ministry 

Offertory & On-Line Giving 

http://www.northcountryministry.org/golf

